
 
 

Robertswood Nursery News  
12.11.21  

          
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
This week the children enjoyed a visit from Police Officer Sam. He showed the children his uniform 
and his radio and body camera and explained to them how they work and when they need to use 
them. 
The children were able to ask questions and we spoke about what telephone number we need to 
use if there is an emergency. We were very impressed with how many children knew that the 
number is 999.  Great work nursery and thank you very much Police Officer Sam. 
 
We have been talking a lot about the seasons and what happens during Autumn. The children 
listened to the story ‘Leaf Man’ and then we went on an Autumn walk around our garden. The 
children walked around with a friend and collected lots of leaves. The children were very excited 
so show me all the different colours and all the different sized leaves. We brought all the leaves 
into the classroom to make some pictures for our display. The children used the story book for 
ideas and they created some amazing animal pictures using the leaves. Great work nursery! 
 
 
 
 
During small group times we have been doing lots of counting of objects. The children enjoyed 
taking turns to throw the big dice and counting the dots, they had lots of fun choosing an action 
to do to match the number of dots for example jump 5 times. Well done nursery!  
 
We have been practising our nativity songs and we are impressed how well the children are 
remembering some of the words and the actions. Well done nursery it is so exciting! 
 
Next week:  

   
Our book of the week will be ‘Fred the Firefighter’     
 
Our number of the week will be number ‘7’ 
 
Our colour of the week will be ‘Pink’ 
 
Making Christmas decorations 
  
 
Remember 
Please bring your child some welly boots into nursery so we can keep them on the rack. 

 
We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend.   
  
 

Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    


